
Sun Mon  Tue Wed  Thu  Fr i  Sat 

   

 

 

 

  1 

 

 

Prime Rib Night  

2 

 

 

Sunday Couples  

3 4 

9-Hole Ladies 

8:30amam  

Ladies League 

5:30pm S/G  

5  

Menõs Club Tee 

Times  

Practice Round 

Invitational  

6 

18 Hole Ladies     

7:30am S/G  

12pm S/G Avondale 

Invitational  

7 

9am S/G Avondale 

Invitational  

 

8 

9am S/G Avondale 

Invitational  

Prime Rib Night  

9 

 

 

Sunday Couples  

10  

Pro -Am  

11  

9-Hole Ladies 

8:30amam  

Ladies League 

5:30pm S/G  

12  

Menõs Club Tee 

Times  

Menõs League 

5:30pm S/G  

13  

18 Hole Ladies    

8:30am S/G  

 

14  

 

 

Prime Rib Night  

15  

Block Party w/ 

Colby Acuff 

Band  

16  

 

 

 

Sunday Couples  

17  

 

 

18  

9-Hole Ladies 

8:30amam  

Ladies League 

5:30pm S/G  

19  

Menõs Club Tee 

Times  

Menõs League 

5:30pm S/G  

20  

18 Hole Ladies     

8am S/G  

CDA Realtors     

Tourny 1pm S/G  

21  

8am Public S/G  

Arrow Electronics 

Tourny 1pm S/G  

 

22  

 

 

 

Prime Rib Night  

23/30  

 

 

 

Sunday Couples  

24/31  

 

 

25  

9-Hole Ladies 

8:30am  

Ladies League 

5:30pm S/G  

26  

Menõs Club TT 

Menõs League 

5:30pm S/G  

27  BOARD MTG  

18 Hole Ladies 

8:30am S/G  

28  

8am Public S/G  

Scott Wemple    

Tourny 1pm S/G  

 

29  

 

 

Prime Rib Night  

       

Sun Mon  Tue Wed  Thu  Fr i  Sat 

 

 

   1 

18 Hole Ladies 

8:30am S/G  

2 

8am Public S/G  

CDA Chamber   

Tourny 1pm S/G  

3 

Men's Club Tourny  

8am TT  

Prime Rib Night  

4 

 

Sunday Couples  

 

5 

 

6 

9-Hole Ladies 

8:30am  

Ladies League 

7 

Menõs Club Tee 

Times  

Menõs League 

8 

18 Hole Ladies 

8:30am S/G  

9 

8am Public S/G  

NIC Tourny         

1pm S/G  

10  

PGA Junior League 

2:30pm TT  

Prime Rib Night  

11  

 

 

Sunday Couples  

12  

 

13  

9-Hole Ladies 

8:30am  

Ladies League 

5:30pm S/G  

14  

Menõs Club Tee 

Times  

Menõs League 

5:30pm S/G  

15  

18 Hole Ladies 8am 

S/G  

CDA Relator       

Tourny 1pm S/G  

16  

Rocky Mt.       

Tourny5pm S/G  

Prime Rib Night  

17  

Men's Club Tourny  

8am TT  

Prime Rib Night  

18  

 

Fatherõs Day 

 

Sunday Couples  

19  

 

20  

9-Hole Ladies 

8:30am  

Ladies League 

5:30pm S/G  

21  

Menõs Club Tee 

Times  

Menõs League 

5:30pm S/G  

22  BOARD MTG  

18 Hole Ladies 

8:30am S/G  

PGA Junior League 

5pm S/G  

23  

 

 

Prime Rib Night  

24  

 

 

Prime Rib Night  

25  

 

 

Sunday Couples  

26  

 

 

27  

9-Hole Ladies 

8:30am  

Ladies League 

5:30pm S/G  

28  

Menõs Club Tee 

Times  

Menõs League 

5:30pm S/G  

29  

18 Hole Ladies 

8:30am S/G  

30  

 

 

Prime Rib Night  

 

 

 

 

 
      

JUNE 2017  

JULY 2017  
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Club Office 

General Manager 

Randy Folk 

rjfolk@ 

avondalegolfcourse.com 

208-772-5963 ext 5 
 

Office Manager 

Vicki Bradley 

vbradley@ 

avondalegolfcourse.com 

     208-772-5963 ext 4 

      Fax:208-762-8302 
 

Administrative Assistant 

Malinda Becker 

mal@avondalegolfcourse.net 

208-772-5963 ext 4 
 

The Avondale Grill 

208-772-5963 ext 3 
 

Proshop 

PGA Golf Professional 

Dan Porter 

Assistant Professional 

Taylor Porter 

avondaleproshop@ 

avondalegolfcourse.com 

208-772-5963 ext 2 
 

Course Maintenance 

Greens Superintendent 

Tim Mack 

Greens Assistants 

Nick Becker 

Tim Lynam 

    avondalegolf@frontier.com 

208-772-6172 
 

     Website 

      avondalegolfcourse.com 

         avondalegolfcourseblogspot.com 

OPENING DAY  

FEBRUARY 25, 2016 
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TAMRA 

 

AVONDALE GOLF CLUB  

 

Greetings,  

Finally the sun is out and has made a long awaited appearance, the golf course is very active and 

has been getting plenty of play this last couple weeks. The other evening I took a walk around 

the course and overall I thought the course was in pretty good shape thanks to Tim Mack and 

his crew.  

Dan and his staff are very active with golf operations and preparing for a very busy year      

growing the game. We are very lucky to have three outstanding instructors at one facility, if you 

haven’t tried the new” Flight Scope” swing analysis available in the Proshop I strongly urge you 

to do so. This technology will change your game.              

Each season Avondale faces the challenge of hiring enough qualified people to work in our     

seasonal business. Unfortunately the economics of our business does not allow us to employ 

everyone throughout the year and the cycle of rehiring is something we face each spring.    

This year has been exceptionally difficult in rehiring new staff and in fact is the most difficult      

rehire process I’ve had in 30 years. The Idaho Labor Board is reporting record low employment 

rates and the two sectors that have experienced significant shortages are “hospitality and food & 

beverage”. To get a better perspective if you drive around our community you will notice “help 

wanted “ signs in the majority of the restaurants. One of the key factors that have  contributed to 

this problem is the minimum wage increase in the State of Washington going to $11.00 per hour, 

which has driven a large part of our labor force to travel across the border for higher wages.   

The second challenge we face is the training of our new staff at the beginning of each year.     

New employees go through a learning curve that is atypical of a normal restaurant without a        

membership. This combination of membership and outside customers can create a complex and 

challenging task for even veteran servers and bartenders which can be strenuous at times for 

everyone. I do believe that the majority of the time our staff does an excellent job of servicing 

everyone and their primary focus is to give everyone exceptional  service. Your patience is very 

much appreciated in helping us maintain long -term employees and in the event of an               

unsatisfactory encounter, please bring your complaint directly to our restaurant Manager       

Avery Karber or to myself and we will be more than happy to resolve the situation.    

We appreciate what our membership brings to the club and look forward to providing you with     

exceptional service and hospitality.  

Thank you, 

Randy Folk 

General Manager 
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AVONDALE LADIES 18 HOLE DIVISION  

It is hard to believe we are headed into June already. It feels like we just came from winter to summer. 

We did have a few good days of golf in May with warm weather and cart path only for the most part. This Thursday, the 25 th, we 

will be doing the 1 st round of the Avondale Cup. At this writing there are 40 golfers signed up.  

There are golf lessons for $10 every other Tuesday night starting at 5:30 PM. Signup is in the Pro Shop.   

Each week a different lesson will be given. This past week the grip and full swing were presented.  
 

During the month of June, 20 Avondale ladies will be traveling to Lewiston for the NRGA on the 12 th and 13th.  

We will be playing Quail Ridge the first day and Clarkston the 2 nd day. GO Avondale!!!  June 1st and 8th will be the Sweater Tournament. 

We brought this tournament back as a two day event rather than a one day event. On June 22nd, we host the Hayden Lake Country 

Club Ladies for our annual bool exchange. Karen Kruh, is in charge of this event and will notify you later with information. Also, 

the Idaho Cup is moved up to June 17th, at Prairie Falls, with an  8 AM shotgun start. And of course, the 2nd round of the Avondale 

Cup, on June 29th. A lot of golf for the month of June.  
 

Annie Whipple   

AVONDALE LADIES 9 -HOLE GOLF LEAGUE  

We have a very busy summer schedule and June is no exception. Our IENG tournament is scheduled at the Highlands Golf course 
June 5th. We will be starting at 8:30 a.m. in June so please arrive at 8:00 a.m. for check in. Our lesson is scheduled for June 13th at 
7:30. You can still sign up for the Downriver Invitational on the 19th, and Trailhead          Invitational on the 28th. You can still or-
der shirts anytime just let Tami Savage know. You can still join the 9 holes just let us know. Happy golfing in the great wea ther!  
 
 

Joke for June- 
The schoolteacher was taking her first golfing lesson. "Is the word spelled p-u-t or p-u-t-t?" she asked the instructor.       "P-u-t-t is 
correct," he replied. "Put means to place a thing where you want it. Putt means merely a vain attempt to do the same thing.” 
 

Tami Savage 

PORTERõS PUTTS 

On June 2nd the Coeur d Alene Chamber of Commerce will hold their golf tournament at Avondale.  

North Idaho College will hold their tournament on the 9 th. Coeur d Alene High School Kickoff will be on the 15 th. 
 

The Men’s Club has a 2-man bestball on the 3rd and a 2-man scramble scheduled for June 17th.    

Sign up in the Pro Shop. 
 

Sunday couples will begin on June 4th. Check Pro Shop for schedule and sign up for golf of the day and dinner.  

There are signup sheets for each week in the Pro Shop. 
 

MEN!!! Mark your calendar and signup now for the Men’s Member-Guest July 6th, 7th and 8th.   

Check your mail or our website and sign up early to reserve entry.   
 

On Saturday, June 10th we will be hosting the PGA Junior Golf Jamboree. If you are interested in supporting The Avondale Junior 
Golf Program by being a hole sponsor, please inquire with one of our Professionals! The cost is $25.00. 

Congratulations to Chase Mitchell for his Eagle on hole #13!!! 

Congratulations to Darren Titus to his Hole in One on Hole #2 During the Memorial Day Couples Tournament!!!  

Until next month, see you on the course! 

Dan   

 

***Unfortunately we have experienced two hit and runs in our parking lots in the last week. If you have seen anything or happ en 
to see something in the future. Please let someone in management know what has happened. *** 
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                                                     NOTES FROM THE FAIRWAYS  

I donôt want to jinx us but I think the good weather has finally arrived. Hopefully,  we can now get down to 
some   good golf weather and great course conditions. Hereôs whatôs going on around the course. 

May 8
th
 we did a light aeration on the greens and it went very smooth. The goal was to start doing the big 

punch in the spring and not doing a big punch in the fall. With the late start we decided that there was no 
way we could do a big punch with such a late start to the golf season. My plan is to use our planet aire 
through the summer and still not have to do a big punch this fall but, it is not completely ruled out. I will keep 
a vigilant watch on the roots and health of the greens to see how we are doing. 

I have had a few questions about the dead worms on the fairways.  The reason is we used a fertilizer with 
tea tree  extract in it which irritated the worms and they came to the surface. The reason for doing this is that   
over time the population of the worms has grown to the point that their castings our making our fairways  

unplayable and dulling the mowers. We are not trying to eliminate the worms as they are very good for the 
soil but just reduce their numbers to a level which does not cause damage to the course. We have only  

experimented on a few fairways as the product is fairly expensive and we want to make sure it keeps the 
worms out of the fairways for at least a season. 

 

We have started adding sand to the bunkers so expect them to be a little softer than normal.  

Next time you see Doug Dero or Jim Foote give them a big thanks they have saved the club thousands of 
dollars    helping out on some trimming and burning projects. The biggest and most noticeable is across the 
cart path from 2 green.   

Enjoy the awesome weather and Maverick and I will see you on the course. 

 
 

MEMORIAL DAY PHOTOS  


